
Thank you all for making my time 
in office such fun. 
 
You will certainly be in very ca-
pable hands with Becky Williams 
stepping in as our new president. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at 
our June meeting.  Have a won-
derful summer! 
Margy 

Dear Members, 
 
I'm writing this the weekend of 
our tea and am still smiling from 
how successful it was!  Thank you, 
Barbara Wright, for all your plan-
ning.    
It was an outstanding event.  As 
always, it took many individuals to 
make it such a success.   
 
The tables were beautiful, the raf-
fle baskets exceptional, and the 
fashion show a delight.  Thank you 
to EVERYONE  who helped make 
this a 5 star event. 
 
We had our general meeting just 3 
days before the tea.  The table dec-
orations put us all in the Aloha 

spirit.  Thank you, Gloria Souders, 
and your committee, for the lovely 
table displays.   
 
As always, the poetry read by the 
McGaugh students was amazing.  
What talented students we have in 
our community.  Thank you, Karen 
Russell, for arranging this program. 
 
The past two years have really 
flown by since I became your presi-
dent.  It has been pure pleasure!  I 
have been fortunate to have had 
such supportive board members, as 
well as so many members who have 
helped make the Woman's Club of 
Seal Beach such an active and vital 
organization.  

President’s Message 

 June dates at a glance 

Board Mtg. Wed. 3rd  10 a.m. 

Bunco - Wed.  3rd     11:45 a.m. 

Lunch Plus - Thurs. 4th  10:45 a.m. 

Book -  Thurs.   4th     2:00 p.m. 

Garden - Wed.  10th   11 a.m. 

Lunch Plus - End of Year “Luau” - 

June 25th  11:a.m. 

 

 

General Meeting:  Wednesday,  17th  

10 a.m. - Coffee and Conversation 

10:15  - Business Meeting 

11:15 -  Program 

11:45 - Luncheon 

Chair:   Marion Nickle 

Bunco/book 2 

Garden section 2 

Program 2 

Lunch plus 3 

We Care 3 

Membership/B-Days 4 

Sunshine & raindrops 4 
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Woman’s Club of Seal Beach 

Promoting the Educational and Civic Life of the Community Since 1923 



Please arrive at 11:45 a.m. on the first 

Wednesday except July and August. 

Game starts promptly at 12:15 p.m. 

Bring your lunch, if you wish and $3 for 

Bunco. 

Coffee, tea and a snack will be provided. 

We are located in the Senior Center, at the 

library.  

Regrets Only:    Rosario Mauritz 431-4437 

 or Betty Brand  598-5028                                    

Hostess:  Sylvia Sellers     1113 Seal Way  SB    

1st Thurs. 2 pm 

Book:  China Dolls       by Lisa See 

It’s 1938 in San Francisco: a world’s fair is preparing to open 

on Treasure Island, a war is brewing overseas, and the city is 

alive with possibilities. Grace, Helen, and Ruby, three young 

women from very different backgrounds, meet by chance at 

the exclusive and glamorous Forbidden City nightclub. Grace 

Lee, an American-born Chinese girl, has fled the Midwest 

with nothing but heartache, talent, and a pair of dancing 

shoes.          

 President:  Becky Williams 

Vice President:  Margy Arthur 

Recording Secretary:  Patty Biggerstaff 

Corresponding Secretary:  Ann Harmon 

Treasurer:  Roxann Davis 

On Wednesday, June 17 we will 

have an installation ceremony 

for our new officers.  Please 

come to this gala affair and wel-

come our new board and the 

chairwomen appointees for the 

new fiscal year of 2015 - 2016.  

PROGRAMPROGRAM  

GARDEN SECTION     GARDEN SECTION     PLANNING PARTYPLANNING PARTY   

Do your research on 

places you would like 

to go or programs to 

bring to us  for our 

next fiscal year. 

Get ready to party 

and plan  

Wednesday, June 10, 2015 

10:30 a.m. Becky Williams home 

1060 Mar Vista Ave., SB 

562 598-3072 
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BUNCOBUNCO                                BOOK SECTIONBOOK SECTION  

Bring a 

dessert or 

salad to 

share. 

  



LUNCH PLUSLUNCH PLUS  

End of the Year "Luau" 

 Planning meeting  

Thursday, June 25th -  

11:00 a.m. Lunch served at 

noon.  Committee will provide BBQ’d chicken, 

pineapple and lemonade. 

Rosario's Luau 

Grounds  

1100 Mar Vista Ave. 

Come prepared with 

ideas for next year's 

activities.  

Any questions or to sign 

up please call:  

Sylvia - 562-225-6043  

tough time while unemployed.  I was 

laughing telling a friend about you. That 

day I went to your office & you gave me 

the food certificates, helped with rent 

etc. I was just so grateful & thankful for 

them that honestly it didn't hit me until I 

left your office that you just said you 

would pay my utilities as well.  

 I felt like a deer in headlights...totally 

Rob, 

I wanted you to know that I 

started my job last Tuesday.  I 

started all my orientation 

stuff and it seems like a really 

good place to work.   

Rob thank you so much for 

your helping me through a 

blindsided in a good way.  It hit me driving 

home all that had happened, and there were 

so many other miracles along the way I was 

trying to wrap my head around just how 

faithful the Lord was in that time. 

 Thanks, 

The Hill family   

LUNCH PLUS 

WE CARE                     WE CARE                     Joya Ryerson 

MAY OUTING MAY OUTING --  SET FOR JUNE 4SET FOR JUNE 4   
Boat leaves at 11:05 a.m. (look 

for schedule). 

Lunch will be at PF Changs 

Restaurant, which is close to 

our landing dock, as soon as 

we can after docking. 

Becky Williams 562-598-3072 

After lunch you may walk to 

the Shoreline Village or visit 

the Aquarium. 

Take the AquaLink back 

($5.00) to your car anytime 

you choose (watch for boat 

schedule). 

We will take the AquaLink 

(catamaran boat ride for 

$5.00) from Alamitos Bay 

Landing to the Aquarium 

dock and have lunch. 

Meet at the Alamitos Bay 

Landing parking lot  (same as 

Malarkey’s) at 10:45 a.m.  
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Speedy recovery notes were sent to Mary 

Stebbins as she recovers from a broken hip and to 

Betty Brand who is recuperating from leg surgery. 

Best wishes were also sent to Charlene Frazier, 

who fell and suffered some bruising but luckily no 

fractures.   

 

Ruth Whallon                          9 

Charlene Frazier                    12 

Ann Harmon                           15 

Jackie Hildebrant                   16 

Barbara Wright                      25 

Rosario Mauritz                     28 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       SUNSHINE & RAINDROPS 

 

Judy O’Neill        Judy O’Neill        ChairmanChairman  

Contact: 

sbch1@verizon.net or 598-0718 

  

WE ARE ON THE WEB! 

www.womansclubofsealbeach.org 

 

McGaugh Elementary Poetry Contest Winners 

M E M B E R S H I P  

Kylie Goldman, Matthew Nguyen, David Causier, Nico Muench-Casanova 

Bailey Nadell, Erin Chang, Vivian McElderry, Madelyn Metzger 

JUNEJUNE  


